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Header: Last Chance to Respond to CDC’s Newborn Screening Surveys

insert date will be the last day to complete the SurveyMonkey questionnaires focusing on newborn screening. Once the survey is closed we will be tabulating the results to be presented as part of the 2013 50 Years of Newborn Screening campaign.  For those who have responded, we thank you very much; for those who have not completed the surveys, please do so as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Carla Cuthbert, ccuthbert@cdc.gov or 404-488-7517.




